
We Do Not Discriminate 
This institution is an equal opportunity 
provider. North Helpline does not 
discriminate in employment or delivery 
of service.

We will not deny service to, or otherwise discriminate 
against any person on the basis of race, sexual orientation, 
color, religion, sex, age, national origin, citizenship, 
ancestry, physical or mental handicap, marital status, 
or because such person is a recipient of federal, state, 
or local public assistance, or a United States military 
veteran.

If you believe you have been discriminated against, please follow the 
Customer Service procedure that is posted nearby.


